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CORONAVIRUS Pt 35: DOCTORS and NURSES SPEAK, 

HYDROXYCHLOROQUINE, THE NUMBERS 

 

*Please play this video Dr. Ivette Lozano has practiced medicine for about 20 

years.  She spoke out at a Reopen Texas Rally.  She talks about how they are 

incorrectly reporting the numbers to make the virus seem real and scary.  They 

say things like this: 27,000 positive covid tests.  3000 recovered.  111 dead.  But if 

only 111 died, then truly 23889 must not have needed to recover.  ((No 

symptoms.))  People are being told to go home and quarantine and given no care.   

She is in Dallas,Texas and was on a live telecast of the Texas Medical Association 

and they said we need to bring in foreign dr’s to treat these patients.  She said 

that was the last time she was on that call.  She said how Trump was talking about 

a successful treatment protocol in France which was hydroxychloroquine.   They 

rejected what Trump talked about.  She talks about the benefits of 

hydroxychloroquine.  She was prescribing it to her covid patients and they were 

getting better within hours and completely better within 1 to 2 days.  They told 

her she could not prescribe it.  It is illegal in two states.  Her colleagues were 

scared to use it because they were told the risks were too high, it had not been 

FDA approved.  ((Scare tactics from the government.)) The pharmacist  wanted 

her to tell him what the diagnosis was for her patients, why was she prescribing 

this medicine?  She told him it was patient confidentially and she did not have to 

tell him.  She reminded him of HIPPA.  The pharmacy board stated that beginning 

in early March 2020 that those two prescriptions zithromax and 

hydroxychlorquine would not be dispensed without a diagnosis. So she told her dr 

friends that they could just make up diagnosis’ like diabetes, hypertension, 

cholesterol etc. in order to dispense this medication.  So Wal-Greens said that for 

anyone receiving a prescription for hydroxychloriquine they could not come 

inside but needed to come in through the drive through.  She said every post she 

was making about this drug on social media was being blocked.  She asked, where 

are our politicians that are supposed to be our freedom fighters. She encouraged 
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the people to get out and do things like shop, get their hair cut, go to a restaurant 

etc.  She said our immune systems are improved through things like sunlight and 

gatherings with other people because it boosts our mood. (about 13.5 min’s) 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VSnSmPGh1Ac&feature=youtu.be&fbclid=Iw

AR1ezWAzToPPZ5EvNadFfm-cSAOq9jihywdMxfQVV7BHnJxm58M_QrBI0tM 

Dr’s and nurses should be getting a wake up call in all of this.  At least she admits 

she makes the big bucks.  If this coronavirus is worldwide and dr’s are being 

inundated everywhere, then why would we be trying to bring in foreign doctors at 

all?  Something shady there, maybe so our dr’s would be bypassed in the 

falsification of information. 

She may have seemed a little hard-nosed against pharmacists saying their job was 
to put the pills in the bottle, but the pharmacist should have been wondering why 
they were given such crazy mandates and pushed back as well.  Especially for a 
drug that’s been out that long. 
 
I’m not all about the drugs because I know for the most part they are so harmful 
to us and we didn’t realize it because we believed the ones with the education 
and degrees in the field of medicine.  Hydroxychloroquine is something that I’m 
sure Pastor Erustus has taken several times in his life because it is used to treat 
malaria.  He and his family have wrestled with bouts of malaria over the years.  
There are some things that do help us. 
 
Comments under the video: 

 

Women Heal: These two factories that are now ON FIRE are said to manufacture 

Magnesium Stearate which is an ingredient in both Hydroxychloroquine and 

Azithromycin. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VSnSmPGh1Ac&feature=youtu.be&fbclid=IwAR1ezWAzToPPZ5EvNadFfm-cSAOq9jihywdMxfQVV7BHnJxm58M_QrBI0tM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VSnSmPGh1Ac&feature=youtu.be&fbclid=IwAR1ezWAzToPPZ5EvNadFfm-cSAOq9jihywdMxfQVV7BHnJxm58M_QrBI0tM
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This is so typical of what they do.  If there is something that is out on the market 

that is good for us they quickly ban it, make it illegal and shut it down.  She said 

already in March that hydroxychloroquine was illegal in 2 states.  

 

Scott and I were taking this for a while before this plandemic started.  It is an 

ascorbate powder and provides a very high dose of vitamin C.  Vitamin C is 

essential to boosting up your immune system.  As soon as we got into the first 

lockdown this product suddenly became unavailable.  It still has not come back on 

the market.  This is what they do to keep us from getting things that can help us.  

Tony Pantalleresco was the one who awakened me to these little maneuvers.  You 

can find links to Tony’s information by the way, on our website.  Just click on links 

and you will see him there. 

 

I had this research in the very beginning.  I went to pull it up to begin to work it 

into the message and it is gone.  No surprise there.  They are scrubbing the truth 

off line as fast as they can.  The error message I received when I clicked on the link 

says: Unable to open disclose tv / how Rockefeller found big pharma and 
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destroyed natural cures.  The internet site reports that the item you requested 

could not be found.  They are scrubbing and censoring the truth hard. 

 
Anna Slanhof: Hydroxychloroquine is working for doctors, why Fauci pushing 
Remdesevir without testing and forbidding medicine that works?  Big PHarma and 
his involvement? 
 
Kingqwcole: #ObamaGate will lead to #PizzaGate.  They are ruining the country 
with fear, so that mail in ballots happen.  We need #VoterID.  We need people 
going back to work.  And bankrupt hospitals to bring in universal healthcare from 
the State/Fed. 
 
I’m not sure what they meant at the last there but I can see that.  Bankrupting 
hospitals by cancelling surgeries and laying off staff and whatever they can do to 
bring in socialist medicine. 
 
Thank you Cory W. for sharing the following video: 
 
*Please play this video.  This lady is a nurse practioner, she is licensed and 
certified.  She has a friend who is an RN (registered nurse) that went to New York 
City (supposedly hardest hit from the start) to help out.  She is reporting what her 
friend shared to her about what she was seeing in the hospitals.  She did say she 
has other nurse friends in other places and what she is about to share is not going 
on everywhere.  But this account is about what’s happening in NY.  She said 
murder is being committed.  She said people don’t have to stay sick.  The patients 
are being left to rot and die.  They are neglected and no one cares anymore.  She 
said it is the blind leading the blind.  She and her other nurse friends were talking 
about helpful medications: Hydroxychloroquine and  zithromax  and people were 
not dying on these medications but they were getting better.  She said they are 
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not using these medications.  She said they are putting people on nasal cannula.  
If they require more than 6 liters, they get intubated, they go on the vent, or they 
get trached.  There’s not enough vents.  They don’t get high flow, no non invasive 
ventilation, no c-pap, no bi-pap.  They are on a closed system ventilator, not using 
c-pap or bi-pap because they are afraid that it will spread the virus.  A nurse in 
Florida was fired for exposing about c-pap and bi-pap – the fact that patients are 
being put straight on a ventilator.  The patients have no one there with them and 
they are scared and they give consent.  These ventilators have high pressure 
which causes baro pressure – high pressure to the lungs.  A dr. spoke out about 
this and they pulled his video from youtube and then they pulled him from the 
ICU.  They could not have one dr. going against the grain, going against their 
protocol.  The protocol they are using is propofol or some kind of sedation 
because they are on a ventilator and iv antibiotics.  There’s no 
hydroxychloroquine and zithromax.  They are not using that combination.  They 
are not using zinc, vitamin C and high doses of Vitamins A & D.  They laugh at that.  
There are people who are a full code (heart stopped) and they are not 
resuscitating people.  They do not want to spread covid so they are not even 
responding, just letting them die.  The nurses are not changing out their ppe 
(Personal protective equipment).  There are some patients that don’t have covid 
but they are going to get it because they are not changing their protective 
equipment.  They are not going into rooms.  They are running long tubing so they 
don’t have to go into the rooms.  They are not doing rapid results tests.  They are 
lucky if they get results back in 5 days.  She said this is a horror movie.  She said 
they  need help and yet there are 100’s of nurses sitting in hotel rooms waiting to 
be called on to a shift.  Because they are not being called they are under staffed.  
The money, from the government,  is not being managed correctly in the 
hospitals.  The records are not being kept right.  People could be saved but that 
doesn’t seem to be the goal.  They are having people do things that they can’t do.  
Like do the ventilator that they have not been trained on.  They are given that 
“figure it out mentality.”  No one is helping anyone and they just have to figure 
out stuff for themselves.  We have nurses who are being celebrated as heroes 
who are killing people.  They are not heroes.  There is no family there, not allowed 
in, and so no one is being held accountable.  Critical thinking is out the window 
and people are scared to speak up.  Something is wrong in the system.  Go against 
the grain.  Request records immediately.  If you want a medication to be given 
you have to report that it is an at home medication and you demand that it be 
given.  The only reports that we are getting are from the inside and people are 
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afraid to speak out.  People have lost their jobs.  Demand non-invasive or less 
invasive ventilation methods.  As soon as you give that consent you might not 
come out of it.  It is being used inappropriately in a lot of cases. (about 10.5 min’s)   
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9XJ1ojCDLYU&feature=share   
 
 
Back up video if the above one isn’t there 
https://www.bitchute.com/video/R28j761jfuLz/ 

 

Remember they were being paid $ 39,000 for hooking up a covid patient to a 
ventilator.   
 
She was talking about the same drugs that Dr. Lozano was prescribing and being 
fought every inch of the way.  Dr. Jensen has also brought out the facts about 
Hydrochloroquine.  She said there are dr’s all around the world sounding the 
alarms.  They know what drugs work and the path of physiology of the disease.  
This is what’s happening.  And for some reason it’s not changing even though we 
know, some of us know what’s going on, nothing is changing on the front lines.  
 
I believe there were nurses there waiting for work because nurses were being laid 
off like crazy before the plandemic. 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9XJ1ojCDLYU&feature=share
https://www.bitchute.com/video/R28j761jfuLz/
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Draveller:  Gates has all the money as he is a conduit for those in real power and 
helps to fund BBC and other news channels and also pays money to WHO (World 
Health Organization).  A lot of the money he has, comes from those in the 
Shadows who can fund these agendas via Bill Gates.  So money cannot be traced 
back to them, will be the same.  Gates is part of population control, a.i. and global 
chipped population agenda.  Zuckerberg = data mining and facial recognition and 
behavioral insights. 
 
Dick Richards: Not to mention Pandemic Insurance policies that were sold to all 
the world Governments in 2016…the modeling was based on a Corona virus 
outbreak from China.  No joke.  I have the PDF of the Policy. 
 

 
  
D Collins: Because the ventilator pressure setting is set to ‘high’ pressure setting.  
This is the/a mistake discussed by treating physicians.  The settings are not being 
appropriately lowered as dictated in the mandatory treatment protocols.  The 
high pressure is blowing outn the delicate compromised alveoli of the lungs.   
 
Badoinka Doink: intubation can very easily and likely cause pneumonia.  
Something to think about.  It is very intrusive and aggressive if you ask me. 
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Kman: They are arguing with someone here.  Doctors and RN’s are being 
furloughed all over.  Our governor just placed an executive order to let rn’s from 
out of state come here to work because “the nurses and doctor are sick or can’t 
work.”  While there are 30,000 furloughed from Mayo Clinic!  Read the other 
comments.  Look at all the video testimonials coming out the past couple days.  
Look on FB, the lies are coming out.  Cop where I am, said all the calls they are 
receiving are domestics and suicides.  Stop listening to Tell-a-vision.  Wake Up! 
Sounds like they were in NY. 
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Are you aware that Gates owns the patent on the test kit along with the vaccine?  
Do you see an issue with that?  Gates is the second largest funder of WHO (World 
Health Organization) next to U.S. and as of late Trump pulled funding, see that?  
How is it that the test kits have an 80% test positive?  Can you explain how these 
tests work?  How about MSM (main stream media) news stating that the first 
round of kits already had the virus in them!?  Wake Up! 
 
 

 
 
Peace Soldier:  I’m in the UK my neighbor’s wife is a nurse and he said it is quiet, 
hmmm 
Frase:  Exactly.  Hospitals empty everwhere…Not sure about this girl. 
Kedibone Moagi: I’m in South Africa, hospitals are empty here too, we are all 
quarantined. 
Sue:  I work in a hospital.  It is very quiet.  37 covid patients.  In a city hospital.  My 
London nurse friend said the same.  Very quiet.  Covid is not in or hardly in 
hospitals.  And we do look after our people.  Just they are not there.  I’m not sure 
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about this woman either.  I don’t believe in medicine.  But I see a lot of nurses 
doing their best.  Who really believe their medicine works.  Personally I think 
medicine is (blank).  But they care. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Jack Walsh:  This person is legit!  That was FEMA’s m.o. during hurricane Sandy in 
N.J.    I was in NJ as part of a relief effort.  After Hurricane Sandy, experienced and 
observed the hold back of available resources.  As the citizens at large suffered.  
As a recent retired nurse of 46 years.  This person knows and speaks of what I 
know to be appropriate treatment modalities.  All without missing a beat.  It takes 
one to know one. 
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Corinne Shepard: FBI raided a doctors company in Shelby Township 
Michigan..Allure is the company.  He was giving vitamin C injections for free to 
people…smh..in disgust…I live in Michigan.  Things are getting out of hand here.. 
 
That is true, I looked into that.  Vitamin C is a huge immune booster. 
 
Jeana V: I know, it’s stunning how they’ll deny something that has been proven to 
work. (cutting in on profits, I wonder) Australia 60 minutes ran a story of a man 
that the doctors were going to pull the plug on.  Vitamin C saved him.  They now 
this too.  **Tony has shared many times the benefits of high doses vitamin in 
ascorbate form.** 
 
Kathryn Pearse: The big city hospitals have Wigig in the particular ICU room.  Also 
they are using ventilators because they are WIRELESS.  With a wireless device on 
your face, you are going to have oxygen depletion, any wireless, Bluetooth, I 
pods, etc.  DO NOT USE. 
 
She is getting at the 5g 60 ghz and beyond here. 
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Mary Wells:  I wonder if some of the healthcare workers are being replaced with 
actors?  With mandatory face masks and presence of CDC in hospitals, I wonder if 
real staff members even realize who they’re working with and taking orders from.   
 
Dawn Mann:  FEMA workers 
 
J Shillkiller: Mary Wells I wondered this but you are the first I’ve seen state it..yes, 
a scary thought indeed. 
 
Jane C: Yes, I’ve wondered that.  Someone with a hazmat suit and mask on could 
be anybody, who would know.  Maybe that’s why they are making a big thing on 
the news of all the hospital staff wearing all this garb where you can practically 
only see their eyes… 
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Now think back to all the dancing nurses and all of the choreographed routines.  
Do you still think these are real nurses?  Look what she said, people were laid off 
and because the hype was all around NY, then they traveled there to help out and 
they were just sitting in hotel rooms waiting to be called onto shift.  With all the 
garb they are wearing and new people mixed in, isn’t it easy for nefarious people 
to mix into that whole mess.  She said they were not even answering codes and 
were letting people die, not even going into rooms.  If you are a real nurse or a 
real dr. you should be upset because they brought this right to your door.  What a 
mockery they have made flexing their power and control.  I praise God for the dr’s 
and nurses who have stood up and spoken out about all of this. 
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A. Freddy: I am writing to you from Italy.  A very important doctor of a famous 
hospital in Milan said that all the victims of covid-19 died because of wrong 
treatment.  They used ventilators to cure interstitial pneumonia instead of curing 
thromboembolism with other appropriate medicines. 
 
Markerdude: The food we are fed wasn’t doing the job fast enough. 
 

CLOSING 

A few weeks ago I encouraged you not to be worried or scared but to take 
comfort that if you are truly saved, then you are in the hands of Jesus Christ and 
you won’t accidentally catch covid and die. Your life is in God’s hands.   

Psalm 139:14-18 – I will praise thee; for I am fearfully and wonderfully made: 

marvellous are Thy works; and that my soul knoweth right well (how well I know 

it).  My substance was not hid from thee, when I was made in secret (You 

watched me as I was being formed in utter seclusion), and curiously wrought in 

the lowest parts of the earth (when I was woven together in the dark of the 

womb). Thine eyes did see my substance, yet being unperfect (You saw me before 

I was born); and in Thy book all my members were written, which in continuance 

were fashioned, when as yet there was none of them (Every day of my life was 

recorded in your book. Every moment was laid out before a single day had 

passed). How precious also are thy thoughts unto me(How precious are your 

thoughts about me or concerning me), O God! how great is the sum of them! If I 

should count them, they are more in number than the sand: when I awake, I am 

still with Thee.  
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God knew you before you were born.  He knows those that will come to Him and 

the ones who will rebel.  If you are in His hands then take comfort knowing how 

much He thinks about you. 

  

Jeremiah 29:11 - For I know the thoughts that I think toward you (the plans I have 

for you), saith the LORD, thoughts of peace (plans for good), and not of evil, to 

give you an expected end (to give you hope and a future).  

God said this to the nation of Israel but as His children through Christ, how much 

more do we know He holds the same kind of plans for us as well. 

PRAYER 

 

 

I WANT YOU TO KNOW THE TRUTH ABOUT COVID-19, DR. IVETTE LOZANO 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VSnSmPGh1Ac&feature=youtu.be&fbclid=Iw
AR1ezWAzToPPZ5EvNadFfm-cSAOq9jihywdMxfQVV7BHnJxm58M_QrBI0tM 
 
https://www.lozanomedicalclinic.com/ 

Insane Murd*r Going on in NYC Hospitals RN Discloses ~ Go Viral 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9XJ1ojCDLYU&feature=share 

 
Nurses doing dance competitions during the scam 
https://www.phillyvoice.com/ciara-level-up-jefferson-university-hospital-swab-
squad-covid-19-coronavirus/ 
 
Pandemic Insurance in 2016 
https://www.insurancejournal.com/news/national/2016/06/09/416507.htm 
 

All About Ascorbic Acid 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0kIGfZMrIZs 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VSnSmPGh1Ac&feature=youtu.be&fbclid=IwAR1ezWAzToPPZ5EvNadFfm-cSAOq9jihywdMxfQVV7BHnJxm58M_QrBI0tM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VSnSmPGh1Ac&feature=youtu.be&fbclid=IwAR1ezWAzToPPZ5EvNadFfm-cSAOq9jihywdMxfQVV7BHnJxm58M_QrBI0tM
https://www.lozanomedicalclinic.com/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9XJ1ojCDLYU&feature=share
https://www.phillyvoice.com/ciara-level-up-jefferson-university-hospital-swab-squad-covid-19-coronavirus/
https://www.phillyvoice.com/ciara-level-up-jefferson-university-hospital-swab-squad-covid-19-coronavirus/
https://www.insurancejournal.com/news/national/2016/06/09/416507.htm
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0kIGfZMrIZs

